Martinez, Ruben

From:

Teresa Eilers

Sent:

Monday, September 21, 2020 12:06 PM

To:

Tornek, Terry; Hampton, Tyron; McAustin, Margaret; Masuda, Gene; Madison, Steve;

Gordo, Victor; Wilson, Andy; PublicComment-AutoResponse

Subject:

Closed Session - Comment #A - Support Affordable Housing at the Civic Center

CAUTION: This email was delivered from the Internet. Do not click links or open attachments unless you know the content is safe.

Dear Pasadena Mayor and Council,

I am writing in strong and enthusiastic support for the creation of both affordable and supportive housing at the Civic Center.

We do not need luxury hotels, when those hotel workers will not be able to afford to live anywhere in or near Pasadena. We must act swiftly and decisively to house those who are already facing homelessness and to prevent others from becoming homeless.

The National Alliance to End Homelessness has a brief description on why affordable housing is the solution to our housing and homelessness crisis:

https://endhomelessness.org/homelessness-in-america/what-causes-homelessness/housing/

Thanks for your consideration, Teresa

TERESA EILERS Field Organizer
Everyone In Campaign / United Way of Greater Los Angeles

www.everyoneinla.org Facebook Twitter Instagram

